
This week at school we talked all about Dr. Seuss! We learned what 
rhyming words are, practiced rhyming words, read several Dr. Seuss 

books, sang some fun songs about it, and even had a special Dr. 
Seuss themed-snack!

On Wednesday, after reading Green Eggs and Ham, we enjoyed a 
snack of green jell-o eggs with ham.  I was so proud of everyone for 

trying everything!

Some of our fine motor centers included making a red and white 
hat from the story, The Cat in the Hat, we colored Horton’s 

elephant trunk carrying the speck of dust he is protecting in the 
story, and we sponge painted the Lorax!

During Social Skills on Tuesday, Miss Renee continued teaching us 
about empathy.  As an extension of her lesson, our entire class 

made cards for a sick child who will be in the hospital on her 
birthday.  It was so sweet watching them as they took such care and 

effort into the cards they made.

Stories this week included: The Cat in the Hat, Horton Hears a Who, 
The Lorax, 1 Fish 2 Fish Red Fish Blue Fish, and The Foot Book. 

Next week we will be talking about St. Patrick’s Day, 

leprechauns, and rainbows. Our letter of the week will be “Q”.  If 

you are having difficulty finding an item that begins with this letter, 

you may bring in a free item of your choice.
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As the weather is getting 

colder, please remember to 

send in with your child a 

jacket, hats, gloves, and boots 

(if you would like) for when we 

go outside. You may also want 

to send in a sweatshirt as it 

can get chilly in the building.  

☺

March 17th 
St. Patrick’s Day

Monday, March 24th 
PlayU Field Trip
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